Subject: Planning Application P/19/0460/0OA by Bargate Homes Ltd - Land At Newgate Lane
(South) Fareham

From: Barnett, Simon <simon.barnett@gosport.gov.uk>

Sent: 21 October 2019 12:43

To: Chambers, Jean <JChambers@Fareham.Gov.UK>

Subject: Planning Application P/19/0460/0A by Bargate Homes Ltd - Land At Newgate Lane (South) Fareham

Dear Jean,
| write in response to your reconsultation of 9" October 2019 in respect of the above application.

Please accept this email as confirmation that Gosport Borough Council, as neighbouring Local Planning Authority,
would reiterate the objections set out in our original consultation response of 17th June 2019.

Regards,

Simon Barnett
Development Manager

Development Management

Planning and Regeneration

Gosport Borough Council

Town Hall, High Street, Gosport, Hampshire PO12 1EB
& 023 9254 5645 4 simon.barnett@gosport.gov.uk
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